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On Thursday, September 25, 2025, DeKalb County Government had a cyber incident 

occur.  This has impacted our computer system so employees cannot sign in.  This has 
caused our network driver to be unavailable at this time.  The Information Technology 

department, Emergency Management, Auditor, County Commissioners, and County 
Attorney are working through restoration efforts with outside contractors.  At this time, we 

are unsure when network capabilities will be restored.  In the meantime, we are going to 

continue to serve our citizens and employees to ensure service delivery demands are met 
in a timely manner.  The Central Communications Center and 911 Emergency System are 

operating effectively. 


